

Kentlyn Public School

Georges River Road, Kentlyn, 2560 PO Box 5222 Minto, 2566 Phone: 4628 2455 - Fax: 4628 4365 kentlyn-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Wednesday 11th May 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Calmsley Hill City Farm Excursion

On **Monday 20th June, KE and 1/2A** students will be visiting Calmsley Hill City Farm. The students will depart from school at 9am and return before 3pm. Please ensure your child is at school by 9.00am so we can leave promptly at 9.15am.

What to bring- A school bag with:

- Water bottle
- School hat
- A packed lunch and recess
- Raincoat if it's raining (no umbrellas please).

Students are to wear their **sports uniform** and old runners. Also, as we will be outdoors for the majority of the day, please ensure that your child is wearing sunscreen.

We are all excited and looking forward to the excursion. A payment of \$20 per child is required for participation in this excursion. A huge thank you to our wonderful P&C who are paying for the cost of the bus!

If you wish for your child to attend this excursion, please return the attached permission note to the office by **Tuesday 30th May 2022**.

Please note: School representation and attendance at excursions, special school activities and out of school activities is dependent upon the continued demonstration of appropriate behaviour and an appropriate attitude in all aspects of school life.

Sarah Harris

Deputy Principal

Androula Kavallaris

Principal

<u>Permission Note – KE & 1/2A Excursion to Calmsley Hill City Farm</u> Due: Tuesday 30th May 2022

	I give permission for my child	in class
	to participate in the Calmsley Hill City Farm Excursion on Monday 20th June 2022.	
	☐ I have enclosed \$20.00	
	I have paid online and the receipt number is:	
	I understand that my child's participation is subject to meeting the expectations outlined above My child has the following medical condition(s):	
		Parent Name:
.,	Parent Name:	Date:
,	Parent Sign:	